Public Hearing for Input on the Speed Limit change on
McNair St
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Public input is requested regarding the proposed ordinance 2024-04 reducing the speed limit on
McNair Road between Falconer Road and Westfield Road within the Village of Winnebago.

The public hearing will be held prior to the Regular Monthly Village Board Meeting on May 13,
2024 at 5:45 p.m. to hear input.
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